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We are farmers in aumsville right next to the proposed chicken farm we need to look 

into these large cafo chicken farms the water and air quality issues that our grandkids 

may be dealing with.  Are you going to take care of them or anyone when these 

issues happen.  Put on hold for all of Oregon we know they just buy property where 

they think they can have no issues from neighbors until there already built and 

running then we can’t do anything.  Please protect us!!! 


